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Advances in Automobile Engineering

From: Rhee, Hongjoo <hrhee@CAVS.MsState.Edu>

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 9:37 PM

To: Advances in Automobile Engineering

Subject: RE: Editorial Board Member.

Categories: Green Category

Dear Anna, 

 

I would be honored if you continue my Editorial Board Membership for Advances in Automobile Engineering.  I will send 

you my updated CV and research interests as soon as possible. 

 

Regards, 

Hongjoo  

 

====================================================== 

Hongjoo Rhee, Ph.D. 

 

Associate Director & Associate Research Professor 

Computational Engineering Mechanics & Materials Science Thrust 

Center for Advanced Vehicular Systems (CAVS) 

Mississippi State University 

200 Research Blvd. 

Starkville, MS 39759 

 

Phone: (662) 325-9221 

Fax: (662) 325-5433 

 

 

 

From: Advances in Automobile Engineering [mailto:editor.aae@omicsonline.net]  

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 3:43 AM 

To: Rhee, Hongjoo 

Subject: AAE: Editorial Board Member. 

 

Advances in Automobile Engineering 

Dear Dr. Hongjoo Rhee, 


